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Dear Families 

 

We have continued with our return to off-site 

activities with groups heading out to Wimpole 

Hall, local colleges and horse riding. This is a joyous 

thing to witness as it’s vital our pupils go out and 

put their communication skills into practice; we 

will endeavour to keep this going! 

 

Exciting news, we are almost in control of our 

school shop. I visited this week and have some 

pictures of what is essentially a blank canvas. 

Please look out for a letter encouraging you to 

help out with the development of this project! 

 

If your child is aged between 12 and 15 please look 

out for a letter offering them the opportunity of a 

Covid 19 Vaccination next week. The letters only 

arrived in school today (sadly we have no power to 

speed up this service) and the turnaround is tight 

(Monday at 12pm) for you to notify the Schools 

Immunisation Team if you would like to take the 

offer up. The Immunisation Team will be coming 

into school on Tuesday. We will be providing 

support to all our pupils on the day should you 

wish them to receive the vaccine.  

 

Butterflies Class News  

The new children are settling into Butterflies and 

learning that school is fun. We have been 

swimming, to the explore room, the activity area 

and lots more. The children are learning to play 

together and explore their new environment with 

confidence. A lovely start. 
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Dover Class News 

We have had a busy week in Dover class. Our focus 

has been on having a healthy lifestyle.  

 

We have enjoyed making our own delicious fruit 

salads in our cooking lessons and learning how to 

play basketball during PE through games. 

 

 
 

 
 

Dover have been enjoying the new class story 

‘Shark in the Park’ during circle time when we have 

been building on our communication skills. We 

also spent time looking around and reading stories 

in the new library which we very much enjoyed!  

 

 
 

Best wishes 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher  


